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Copy of a letter received from the Society's Secretary, New

York.Dated 29th September, Received 8th October, 1920.

Dear Sir,

I have your letter of the 8th instant giving a list
of vessels owned by the Shipping Board on which the surveys i
of the Water Tube Boilers have become due, and am now in
recelpt of advice that the Steamer YFEDERAL BRIDGE* is now
at New Orleans and the Shipping Board have telegraphed
instructions to their Representative there to givethe case

the necessary attention.

The surveys on the other vessels will be attended

to as they return to a home port.

© 2020 {

..f0u4%3576d¢q<2£2E£F§>




